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Homedale High School 
Casey Grove   Athletic Director 
203 East Idaho Ave 
Homedale, Idaho 83628 

Homedale School 

    District #370 

Memo 

To: Board of Trustees 

From: Casey Grove, Athletic Director 

CC: R. Sauer, Superintendent; Matt Holtry, Principal 

Date: December 2018 

Re: Athletic Director Report Dec, 2018 

Winter sports are in full swing. 

Girls Basketball-  

The Varsity Girls Basketball team is currently 1-6. The girls have a very difficult pre season 
schedule.  Coach Long has done a great job thus far with the girls.  They work extremely hard for 
him.  It is going to take time to get the program up to his standards, starting with the youth 
leagues, which he has already started working with.  We have had to cancel most of the 
frosh/soph games due to injuries.  Hopefully after Christmas break we will be able to fill three 
teams.  We have a total of 21 healthy players right now in the program. 

Boys basketball-  

The Varsity Boys Basketball team is currently 0-3.  Playing in the state championship football 
game has put our varsity football team way behind everyone else.  Yesterday was their 10th 
practice, most teams had their 10th practice in before Thanksgiving break.  I am expecting them 
to be in full swing and full health by Christmas break.  We have 37 boys out this year for 
basketball.  This number is way up over the last two years.  That is a testament to Coach Vines 
and the relationships he has with the students here at HHS.   

Wrestling-  

The Wrestling team has its first competition at Nyssa this Friday and Saturday.  Coach Levinski 
has 27 kids out for wrestling this year, which is by far the highest number since he took the 
program over.  The time he is putting into the program is paying off.  All of the kids respect him 
and work really hard for him.  We also have six girls out this year, which is awesome. 

Looking forward to this Winter sports season!!! 

 

 


